
 

 

 

 

WPO 2024-2025 

Season Subscription 

The WPO Board of Trustees cordially 

invites you to subscribe and support the 

Warren Philharmonic Orchestra and the 

special children’s concerts that reach 

out to thousands of Trumbull County 

students to expose them to orchestral 

music and string instruments. 

OUR UNIQUE FLEX PLAN 

Subscriptions make excellent gifts for 

friends, family, and business associates. 

For tickets or further information please 

call: 330-399-3606 — or send an e-mail 

to: warren.philharmonic@gmail.com 

At the door, ticket cost is $30 each. 

All concerts performed at: 

First Presbyterian Church 

256 Mahoning Ave., NW 

Warren, OH 44483 

 



 

 

 

‘The Frank R. Bodor Strings of Joy!’ 

The Warren Philharmonic Orchestra, 

with the help of private donors and the 

Youngstown-Warren Regional Chamber 

of Commerce, is giving free string 

lessons to Trumbull County students. 

Each student, from grades 3-7, is 

carefully selected through an application 

process and is loaned a free violin or 

cello to use. Since we began the 

program in 2015, the Strings of Joy 

students have appeared as soloists with 

the Warren Philharmonic Orchestra in 

two world premieres created especially 

for them by Pulitzer Prize winning 

composer Yehudi Wyner. 

Educational Outreach 

The Warren Philharmonic is committed 

to playing a vital role in Education and 

Community Outreach. Schools have 

been slow to recover from Covid and 

lack of busing for the students. 

Consequently, our free concerts have 

been delayed until this year. At the 

concert the students explore stories 

behind the music and are able to hear 

each instrument alone as players give 

solo demonstrations. 

 

 

FOR TICKETS CALL: 

330-399-3606 

Or email: 

warren.philharmonic@gmail.com 

 

 

 


